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Dear Parents, 
     Beginning Monday October 5, 2020, we will begin hybrid learning. Here is some important information:
· Track A and B families must complete the Covid form on School Website on the days they attend school.  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BW4lnwTNik6iixGyMkqX1OwLzTZpVd9Cq3QgwDQdPwtUQ1E0RTZCWEZINzk4VElaVlFISDQzU0VRSC4u.
· 
· Arrival will be at 8:35 at the Main Courtyard, please do not send your child before 8:35. We will enter the Fairview St Ramp. 
· Dismissal will be at 3:00 at the Fairview St Ramp. The teacher will have sign out sheets. 
· No lunch boxes allowed. Please send disposable bags and containers.
· Please bring in work packets daily.

Remote Learning Expectations
· Remote students will begin at 9:30 AM. Until further notice
· The teacher and the aide will work with all students.
· Students will be expected to use virtual etiquette while online. 
· Continue to send homework daily.
· Many students are misplacing classwork, so please keep packets in a safe place.
